
Retreat COVID-19 Protocols and Information 
 

Camper and Staff safety is a top priority and concern for the Board of Directors of Camp Cherith® in the 
Carolinas. We are looking forward to seeing you at Retreat this year. To ensure everyone’s safety at 
Retreat, please take a moment to read over this information.  

 

Before Your Arrival 
 Monitor your health prior to arriving at Retreat.  You should not attend Retreat if you have or 

have experienced any of the following symptoms in the past 14 days: 
o Fever of 100.4 °F or greater 
o Persistent cough 
o Shortness of breath 
o Diarrhea, vomiting, or nausea 
o Sore throat 
o Unusual, sever or persistent headaches, or muscle aches 
o New loss of taste or smell 
o Unusual or unexplainable fatigue 

Please self-exclude from participation and do not arrive at Retreat if you have been in close contact with 
a person who has been diagnosed with, tested for, or quarantined as a result of COVID-19 within 14 
days.  If you have been deemed a “close contact” or have other concerns about potential exposures, 
please contact us to discuss options. 

 

Arrival at Retreat 
As much as possible, please limit the number of people dropping off at Retreat to limit exposure. 

Upon arrival, please park in the upper parking lot (where you checked in for camp this past summer).  
Check in is at Bowfin (cabin on the path to the pool in Boy’s Camp).  Please come to Bowfin and check in 
before unloading your stuff. 

CILTs, as a reminder, open check in times are between 8pm and 10pm.  If you are arriving outside of 
these times, please let Gonzo know.  Arrivals after 10pm will need a gate code to get in. 

 

During Retreat 
We will not be requiring face masks or face coverings during Retreat.  However, we do recommend you 
bring a mask or covering with you in the event our dinner location on Saturday night requires them. 

 



After Retreat 
Please continue to monitor your health and the health of those in your household after Camp. If anyone 
in your household develops symptoms of Covid-19 or tests positive for Covid-19 within 14 days of your 
time at camp, we ask that you inform the Director at Camp Cherith. We will determine potential 
exposures and implement any necessary contact tracing. Should a Camp Cherith Staff Member be 
diagnosed with Covid-19, we will informthose who may have had contact with them.  

It is the responsibility of each program participant to behave in a manner that complies with current 
state guidelines and Center for Disease Control recommendation.  

If you have questions about these guidelines or need to report a Covid-19 related concern, please 
contact us by email at info@carolinacherith.com or by phone at 423-593-2185. 


